
WE need your help!   

To improve playtime even more at Valley View we are adding lots of exciting 
new activities! To help resource the new areas we are looking for any of the 
following items from our lovely  generous Valley View  community; Pre loved 
small world animals, cars and figures, toys for a sandpit, craft resources,      
bracelet making kits, colouring books and pens, cushions, teddy bears and bats 
and balls for outdoor play.  

We are also creating a working garden so if you 
have any spare plants, especially produce and top soil we would love to 
give them a new home! 

Thank you for your support, please leave any donations with the school of-
fice. We are really grateful or all of your help! 

Fundraising 

Thanks to our amazing and supportive parents we have 
raised the following money for our, school funds. 

£253 Book raffle , £153 Cake sale 

£933 Book fair, £125 Wear what you love day. 

All money raised is spent on enriching extra-curricular      
resources for the children. 

Cultural Capital Experiences &        

Personal Development Awards  

So far our children have attended a pan-

tomime at the theatre, taken part on 

stage in a music festival, visited muse-

ums, places of  worship, travelled on 

metro’s, buses and a ferry, taken part in 

Lego competitions and won!  

We have also enjoyed playing competi-

tive sports against other schools in gym-

nastics,   football and ten pin bowling! 

The children are capturing all of these      

character building, cultural capital        

experiences and personal achievements 

on their very own Personal  Development 

Awards.  

Support 

As a setting we are here to support you and 

your family.  

If you are having difficulty in getting your child 

to school, have anything you wish to discuss with us or    

require support with, please do not hesitate to contact 

school.  We really do appreciate the way that you all       

continue to support our school values– resilience,             

responsibility, respect and engagement. 

Wickes Community Help 

We are delighted with our new storage 

and gardening equipment donated by 

Wickes. We cant wait to start our     gar-

dening project! 

Thank you so much! 

 

                                    Attendance   

Our attendance so far since September 

2023 is 95.3%. We always strive for 

96% and above. 

Attendance in school is crucial for learning and building  

resilience. 

We understand that it has been a very difficult time  and 

that there has been a lot of illness. We really want to work 

with you to strive for the best  possible attendance for all of 

our pupils in school. 


